
 

For all of our colleagues, who are leaving our university, 

 
8th March, Thursday ,from 6:00 PM 

at SATIA, 2nd floor of Seikyo building 

Let us express our gratitude for your devoted work  

for the education at Gaikokugo department! 

                       

 

 

Please come to the party with your best colleagues! 

We’re waiting for YOU with nice foods and drinks!! 
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